
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 
     

October 2, 2020 

 

Dear North East Families, 

The North East School District will have an early dismissal on Thursday, October 8, 2020, for 

students in grades 3-12.  Life Skills students, students enrolled in the Erie County Technical School, 

and students in grades K-2 will remain on campus and their normal schedule for this day.   

During the afternoon of Thursday, October 8th, Student in grades 3-12 will be required to log in from 

home and live-stream for their afternoon classes.  This is an opportunity for our district to identify any 

additional gaps in technology in the event a classroom, building, or the district is required to shut 

down. 

Dismissal times are as follows on Thursday, October 8th: 

High School - 11:15 a.m. 

Middle School 11:22 a.m. 

Intermediate Elementary Only - 12:15 p.m. (Grades 3-5 only) 

 Davis Elementary – Normal bell dismissal at 3:30 p.m. (Grades K-2) 

Friday, October 9, 2020 is an Act 80 day for teachers.  There will be no school for students on Friday, 

October 9, 2020, with the exception for AM and PM students enrolled in the Erie County Technical 

School.  ECTS will attend either their morning or afternoon session only on this day.  ECTS Gold (A) 

students will attend in person, ECTS Maroon (B) students will attend their session virtually as they 

would normally do so.   

There is no school for students and staff on Monday, October 12, 2020. 

More information on the student schedules for our October 8th live-stream afternoon will be sent out 

next week by building principals.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your respective building administration or the 

district office. 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 
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